
Dear Rules Committee.  I am a hardworking civil tort litigator.  I believe any change to 30b6 that would weaken 
the ability of parties to obtain information from a corporate defendant and to rely on that information would be 
unfair to the parties and a disservice to our system of justice, which system protects us all (not just the parties to 
the lawsuit) by preventing corporations from ducking the truth about their actions and ducking their duties to 
not endanger or harm the rest of us.  Corporations want the rights and privileges of being a “person” and thus 
should have the responsibilities to answer questions the same way persons must.  Thank you.

Bernard Solnik, Esq.
Law Office of Bernard Solnik, LLC
Tel. 301­294­9200 ext. 3
Fax: 1­800­514­9195
bsolnik@solniklaw.com
www.solniklaw.com

This message and documents attached to it, if any, are intended solely for review and 
use by the addressee(s) and may contain information that is PRIVILEGED and 
CONFIDENTIAL, and/or may contain ATTORNEY WORK PRODUCT. If you are not the intended 
recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, study, retention, or dissemination 
of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication 
in error, please return it and all attachments and notify Bernard Solnik at 
bsolnik@solniklaw.com immediately.  Thank you.
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